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Dear Families, 

Thank you so much to all of you who were able to attend the Summer fair 

on Saturday. It was a huge success and the Year 6s did a fantastic job of 

running their stalls. Earlier in the week we 

experienced record temperatures. Our staff have 

done an amazing job of keeping the children and 

themselves as cool as possible and had some fun at 

the same time! 

Our Curriculum 

This week Year 4 have made pizza and Year 6 performed their wonderful 

show ‘What’s the Crime Mr Wolf’. Year 5 have made Viking ships in their 

design technology lessons and Year 3 have been practising their French 

vocabulary. Well done to the children who have been 

learning the ukulele this year for a great performance 

on Monday morning.  

Our meet the teacher sessions were well attended despite the weather and 

our transition disco on Wednesday was great fun! We also had a visit today 

from Stockport County Community Trust, who brought in their trophy to show 

the children. 

PE kit on PE days 

In September we will continue to ask the children to come in their PE kits on PE days. 

Staffing news 

I am delighted to announce that yesterday I appointed a new Business Manager, Mr Nash and Office 
Administrator, Mrs Hopkins. They will be joining our team in September. Miss Smith will be taking on 
the role of Learning Mentor whilst Mrs Jackson is absent.  Miss Robinson will sadly be leaving us to 
work as a teacher in EYFS and Mr Dunn, who has been at the school for 22 years will be working in a 
smaller school nearer to home. We wish everyone all the best in their new adventures. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Kind regards 
Mrs Cliff  

Diary Dates – Summer 2 

Monday 25th July / Tuesday 26th July – Y3, Y4, Y5 SEND review meetings 

Tuesday 26th July – Year 6 party 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

Wednesday 27th July – End of Term / Y6 Leavers Assembly (2.30pm) 


